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TO:  Dr. Shawn Greiner, Superintendent 

  Board of School Trustees 

 

FROM: Michelle Cronk, CFO 

 

DATE:  August 8, 2023 

 

RE:  Youth Baseball Addendum 

 

 

We recently met with Rob Kochon with the West Lafayette Youth Baseball program.  He 

indicated that he would greatly appreciate if the school corporation were to provide mowing 

services between the fields as needed.  Being that this is part of the original lease agreement as 

the responsibility of the Youth Baseball League, an addendum would need to be approved to 

change it.   

 

In exchange for mowing between the fields on an as-needed basis, the Youth Baseball League 

will allow for the exclusive use of the fields during the normal school day by the West Lafayette 

Elementary School. 

 

Please place approval of this Addendum to Lease on the board agenda for Monday, August 14th.  

Don’t hesitate to let me know if you have any questions.   


